
City of Cambridge

Community Discussion of
Proposed Off-Leash Dog Use 

at Sacramento Field
Wednesday, May 22, 2019
Baldwin School Cafeteria

85 Oxford St
7:00-8:30 p.m. 

Based on community interest, the City of 
Cambridge is exploring a pilot program to 

allow dogs to be off-leash in Sacramento Park 
during designated hours. Join us to provide 

feedback on a proposed pilot  program.

Questions? Contact Daniel Wolf at 
617-349-4618 or dwolf@cambridgema.gov 

For more information about the City’s 
approach to off-leash dogs in parks, visit: 
cambridgema.gov/offleash

The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The City 
will provide auxiliary aids and services, written materials in alternative format 
and responsible modifications in policies and procedures to qualified individuals 
with disabilities upon request given 48 hours notice.


